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Pupils of the 
week 

Jessica           

Dumphy-Brook 

Boe Lambert 

Joey Morgan 

Willow Tate 

Ted Lanceley 

Chloe Senior 

Keisha Stevens 

Lucas Greenwell 

Home discussion    

question                  

Stan asked…       

If you read a 

newspaper in a 

shop, but 

don’t buy 

it, is it 

stealing?                  

Being a member of the Roseberry family is a joy and a privilege. Thank you, everyone! Mrs Channing 

Raising money for little extras!                                                                                             

Instead of children buying Christmas cards, for one another, why not pay 50p to buy a 

gift tag to write a message to friends? These will be displayed in school and raise money 

for school fund! Tags are now on sale and will be brought to classrooms each day! 

Relationships Education Policy consultation 
Please remember that our proposed Relationships Policy will be available from 22nd November 
2019 in the Important Information - Policies section of our website www.roseberryacademy.org 
(or as a hard copy requested from the school office, if preferred) until the consultation period   
closes on 20th December 2019. Should you have comments or need clarification re the wording 
or content of the Policy, please email office@roseberryacademy.org with the title ‘FAO Mrs  
Channing - Relationships Policy consultation’, or speak to Mrs Channing. 

 

A prickly success!                                                                                                           
HUGE congratulations to the staff and children of EYFS and Key Stage One for their 

amazing performances of ‘Prickly Hay’! I was very impressed with everyone!                                            
The singing was beautiful and I felt very proud of our children - they knew where to go 

and what to do on the stage and were extremely brave! Hooray for Prickly Hay!                     
P.S Our Elf on the Shelf has apologised for the typing mistakes on the programme - what a rascal! 

Thank you for your views!                                                                                                    
Thank you to everyone who took time to complete our recent survey. It’s always good to have 

feedback about what you think we do well, as well as finding out what you think we may improve. 
In total we had 15 responses, with the following results: 

 My child is happy to be a member of the Roseberry family and feels safe = 100% agree 
 Staff make sure that children are well behaved = 100% agree 
 When I have raised concerns with school they have been dealt with properly = 80% agree 

(20% did not enter an answer) 
One person felt it is unfair when a child who has been unkind to another child is awarded Pupil of 
the Week soon after - this can make it seem as though they are being rewarded. 
 The school makes me aware of what my child will learn throughout the year = 100% agree 
 The school has high expectations of my child = 100% agree 
Two people felt that work in school and at home was not challenging enough for their children. 
 My child does well at this school = 100% agree 
 The school lets me know how well my child is doing = 93% agree 
One person stated that they were only informed if they asked for information and another stated 
that they only find out at Parents’ Evenings. 
 There is a good range of subjects available to my child at this school and the school     

supports my child’s wider personal development = 87% agree 
 My child can take part in clubs and activities at this school = 100% agree 
One person expressed disappointment that we do not have a school football team. 
 I would recommend this school to another parent = 100% 

Your constructive comments will be discussed at our next Senior Leadership Team meeting - 
thank you for letting us know your thoughts! 

On Wednesday 

18th December, 

children may wear 

their Christmas 

jumper to school 

instead of their 

school jumper! 



Issue 204 6th December 2019 

Restoration specialists. Resprays. Insurance work. 

Welding. Bodywork. Waxoyling. Free estimates.  

Tel: 01642 715894 or 07738430750 

                 autobodycraft@btinternet.com           

                                                                          www.autobodycraftstokesley.co.uk 

Come and join us for ‘Messy Christmas’ at Great       
Ayton Methodist Church on Saturday 14th December 
2 - 4pm. Food, activities, fun and crafts for all children 

from 0-11 years (don't forget to bring a grown up!). 

                                                                  After School Clubs  *A charge applies for clubs run by external providers 

 

 

 

 

Monday 

3.00pm – 3.45pm                        

Mrs Duffy                                   

**Homework Club (Y2 – Y6)

Learning Lounge in Lower 

School 

**For your child to access    

Homework Club, please email 

Lesley at 

l.duffy@roseberryacademy.org to 

reserve a place. Children will not 

be allowed to turn up to sessions 

without a secured place 

3.00pm – 4.15pm 
Simon Carson Sports School *Dance/

Gymnastics 
(EYFS – Y6) 
Lower School Hall 

 

 

Tuesday 

3.00pm – 4.15pm 
Simon Carson Sports School 

*LEGO 
(EYFS – Y6) Lower School Hall 

 

12.10pm – 12.35pm 
Mrs Murton and Mrs Channing 
Choir (Y3 to Y6 only until January, as 
we’re rehearsing for an evening     

concert in Stokesley to be held on 14th 

December). 

Please let  Mrs Channing know if you 

would like to run a club or start a school 

sports team and are happy to go 

through a DBS check to do so!                      

Children would LOVE an art club or 

school football team! 
 

 

Wednesday 

3.00pm – 4.15pm 
Simon Carson Sports School 

*Unique Sports 
(EYFS – Y6) 
Lower School Hall 

If you would like music instrumental tuition for your child, the North Yorkshire 

Music Hub website has lots of information about the service they provide. There 

is an online form to apply for lessons at: 

www.northyorkshiremusichub.co.uk                                                             
Please note there is a charge for these lessons. 

 

 

Thursday 

3.00pm – 4.15pm 
Simon Carson Sports School 
*Multi Skills 
(EYFS – Y6) 
Lower School Hall 

 Mrs Davis has kindly offered to run a cross country club during one 

lunchtime per week. Children will need a separate PE kit for this, as 

they WILL get very mucky running on our field!  Watch this space! 

 

 

Friday 

3.00pm – 4.45pm 
Mark Cromack 
*Football 
(Y1 – Y6) 
Upper School Hall 
  

  
Please notify the school office if your child is not going to attend their 

club so that we may let providers know and they may adjust their      

attendance register accordingly. Thank you! 

 

Please remember that our    

diary dates may be found 

on our website calendar 

and schudio school app! 

Start the new year with a fun day!                                                                

On Friday 3rd January 2020 Simon Carson’s Sports School will be 

running a Sports/Gymnastics FUN DAY from 9am-3pm at Roseberry 

Academy for children aged 5-11. They will have access to the hall 

and the playground, so please ensure your child brings a coat ! Your 

child will also need to bring a packed lunch. The fun day costs £10 

and there are limited spaces, allocated on a first come first served 

basis. To reserve places please text 07794281398. 

Clubs information!                                                              

After Christmas, Simon Carson’s 

Sports School will be running two 

clubs - Lego Club on Tuesday 

and Sports Club on Wednesday.                                                                   

If you’d like to run an after school 

club, please let Mrs Channing 

know! 

A talent filled afternoon!                                                                                                   

On Monday afternoon, the whole school was treated to the EYFS/KS1dress rehearsal of ‘Prickly 

Hay’, which was fabulous, followed by a musical performance by Magda and Georgina.                         

The girls played five pieces each on clarinet and saxophone.                                                                 

What talented children, and what a treat for a Monday afternoon! 

mailto:l.duffy@roseberryacademy.org

